VISIT TO NIRMALA SHISHU BHAVAN

on

01-01-2020

BRIEF REPORT:

“The human spirit is one of the ability, perseverance and courage that no disability
can steal away.”

The students and the staff of department of commerce visited Nirmala Shishu Bhavan
- home for abandoned children on 01-01-2020 and celebrated New year day by
playing games, singing and dancing with them. At the end of the programme they
distributed cakes, chocolates and made them happy.
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